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Consideration of approving a proposal from Kimley-Horn and Associates, Inc. to provide professional
engineering services in the amount of $316,374.87 for Hurricane Ian related wastewater force main
improvements and authorize the City Manager to execute the agreement. Funding for these services will come
from FDEP Middle Gulf Drive Force Main Replacement Grant HA018 project funding.
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